
School of Health and Rehabilitation Sciences (SHRS) 
PRAC Report for 2008-09 
 
The School of Health and Rehabilitation Sciences does not offer undergraduate educational 
programs, therefore, this report does not address PUL attainments. Instead, the report documents 
progress toward goals in the SHRS Strategic Plan, Diversity Plan, and faculty assessment 
procedures that are focused on teaching and learning. 
 
Strategic Plan: 

• Goal: Create three undergraduate certificate programs. 
Status: Goal progressing. Documentation for three programs has been submitted to APPC and 
UCAC. Comments will be addressed for fall discussion.  
 

• Goal: Create an undergraduate degree program. 
Status: Goal progressing. Documentation for an undergraduate degree program has been drafted 
and networking has ensued. The PULs are included in the documents. 
 

• Goal: All capped programs fully enrolled. 
Status: Goal met. The internship program in Nutrition and Dietetics, the Doctorate in Physical 
Therapy, and the Masters of Science in Occupational Therapy each admitted full cohorts for the 
2008-09 academic year. 
 

• Goal: Utilize standardized student evaluations of teaching. 
Status: Goal met. The SHRS faculty agreed on 14 core questions for the student assessment of 
teaching multi-op form. The form was used for the second time this academic year. 
 

• Goal: All professional programs fully accredited. 
Status: Goal met. The Masters of Science in Occupational Therapy, Doctorate in Physical 
Therapy, and Nutrition and Dietetics internship programs all maintain full accreditation status. 
 

• Goal: Enroll first cohort into the PhD in Health and Rehabilitation Sciences program. 
Status: Goal met. Three students have entered the program in the fall 2008. Additional 
applications have been received and it is anticipated that a similar number will be enrolled in the 
fall 2009. 
 

• Goal: All licensure pass rates meet or exceed the national average. 
Status: Goal met. Graduates of the Doctorate in Physical Therapy, Masters of Science in 
Occupational Therapy, and the Nutrition and Dietetics internship all exceeded the national 
licensure average pass rate.   
 


